
I am writing in support of Sudafed being available without a prescription. I think it does a disservice to 
law abiding citizens, especially lower income Oregonians who may not be able to afford a doctor visit or 
time off work. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rachel Valentine 
505 S Center St 
Sublimity Oregon 97385 
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